
Dawn Rigney Named SUNY Optometry’s Vice President for Institutional
Advancement, Executive Director of Optometric Center of New York

Dawn Rigney has been named vice president for institutional advancement of the State University of
New York (SUNY) College of Optometry and executive director of the Optometric Center of New York
(OCNY), the College’s affiliated foundation. The selection follows a national search.

Ms. Rigney most recently served as assistant vice president of alumni and parent relations for Pace
University, where she worked in several capacities since 2009.

In her new role, she will provide leadership for advancement programming, including strategic
planning and fiscal management. She will create and implement initiatives to secure resources for the
College to maintain excellence and national leadership in its educational, clinical and research
missions.

“We’re thrilled that Dawn is joining our senior management team,” said SUNY Optometry President
David A. Heath. “I am confident that her extensive experience and skills will help to expand our
development efforts, particularly as we prepare for the College’s 50th anniversary in 2021.”

Ms. Rigney has also served in development, annual giving and major gifts roles for the American Red
Cross, New York Medical College and Fordham University, respectively, during her career.

“Dawn is a visionary and innovative development executive and we look forward to working with her
to support the College’s students, researchers and patients,” said Mrs. Barbara Saltzman, president of
the OCNY board of trustees.

Ms. Rigney earned a B.F.A. from Emerson College, an M.P.H. from New York Medical College and a
certificate in management and leadership in education from Harvard University.

Ms. Ann Warwick, who joined the College in 1983, will step down as vice president for institutional
advancement and OCNY executive director. She will continue at the College in a part-time capacity.
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“Ann has been a tremendous resource and passionate advocate for the College for many years,”
President Heath said. “She leaves her position having established a foundation upon which we may
continue to build our advancement efforts.”


